
“The Lenten Project Box” 
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by Rebecca Enney 

 

This is the SCS Teacher and her class.  She has started a special project for Lent, that time before 

Easter when we especially work to be intentional about serving God. 

 

Here is a display board.  She put this blue square at the top.  Then she took these 

three pieces of black and they will make a . . . . . . (cross.) She added these two 

white pieces of felt. (? hmmm?)   

 

She gave each student an activity page on pale green paper.   

 

She asked each of the students to write their first name on the paper and think 

about one kind deed they performed this week, then either write or draw a 

picture of their kind deed. They should place the paper in this box right here! 

 

Elizabeth raised her hand right away.  “On Tuesday, when Mommy has band 

practice and Daddy was at a meeting and Aunt Gertrude was putting the twins 

to bed and they were really fussy and I helped by reading them one of their 

favorite books while Aunt Gertrude cleaned up the mess on their high chairs and the floor from 

supper! 

 

“That WAS a kind deed Elizabeth.  I can help you write that on one of these green papers and put it 

here in “The Lenten Project” box. 

 

And then Barabas raised his hand.  “One time when it was just me and Francis at the supper table 

and no one was talking, I decided to ask him a question so I asked him how his job as the operator of 

the “THE EXTRAORDINARY GARGANTUAN  INDEFATIGABLE  UNRULY DISHWASHER . . Patent Pending” 

was going.  And he said “Fine.”  He doesn't talk much.” 

 

And now, I would like YOU to think of a kind deed you have performed this week.  Then, when you 

get back to your seat, a grown up can help you write it on this pale green activity sheet. Then, either 

at Communion time or at the end of worship, you can place your paper here with the others.  We will 

do this again next week. 

 

Let's close with a prayer.  Bow your heads and close your eyes. 

 

DEAR GOD IN HEAVEN, ALL OF US KNOW WE SHOULD BE KIND AND HELPFUL.  PLEASE REMIND US 

DURING THIS LENTEN SEASON TO WORK AT THE VERY KIND, HELPFUL ACTIONS THAT YOU WANT US TO 

DO.  AMEN 


